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Subject:
Legislative Intent and Permission to Advertise an Ordinance to Establish a Non-Ad Valorem Assessment for the
Medicaid Managed Care Hospital Direct Payment Program.

Fiscal Impact:
The only fiscal impact of this request is the advertisement of the Ordinance

Dept/Office:

County Manager

Requested Action:

Itis requested that the Board of County Commissioners authorize legislative intent and permission to
advertise an Ordinance for the Board’s meeting on May 18, 2021, that will create a Non-Ad Valorem
Assessment, on real property sites of private for-profit and non-profit Hospitals, for the Medicaid managed
care hospital direct payment program.

Summary Explanation and Background:

Representatives from Brevard'’s private for-profit and non-profit hospitals have requested that the Board
consider the imposition of a non-ad valorem special assessment, on certain real property owned by the
Hospitals, to help finance the non-federal share of the State’s Medicaid program.
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BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
FLORIDA’S SPACE COAST

Kimberly Powell, Clerk to the Board, 400 South Street  P.O, Box 999, Titusville, Florida 32781-0999 Telephone: (321} 637-2001
Fax: (321) 264-6972
Kimberly.Powell@brevardclerk.us

May 5, 2021

MEMORANDUM
TO:  Frank Abbate, County Manager

RE: Item F.26., Legislative Intent and Permission to Advertise an Ordinance to Establish a
Non-Ad Valorem Assessment for the Medicaid Managed Care Hospital Direct Payment
Program

The Board of County Commissioners, in regular session on May 4, 2021, authorized the
legisiative intent and granted permission to advertise an ordinance for the Board’s meeting on
May 18, 2021, that will create a Non-Ad Valorem Assessment, on real property sites of private
for-profit and non-profit Hospitals, for the Medicaid Managed Care Hospital Direct Payment
Program.

Your continued cooperation is always appreciated.

Sincerely,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
RACHEL M. SADOFF, CLERK
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cC: Finance
Budget
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